
 

PUNJAB INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY BOARD 
(PITB) 

TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
1. Reference Invitation to Bid Notice titled as “PROCUREMENT OF HARDWARE / IT EQUIPMENT FOR 

THE PROJECT TITLED “PROGRAMME UNIT FOR DIGITIZATION AND IMPLEMENTATION AT 
CHIEF MINISTER OFFICE” (EGOV-9), published in the Newspapers Daily “Nawa-i-Waqt” & “The News” 
dated 23rd of September, 2022 bearing IPL No. 9504, and uploaded on PITB’s website and PPRA’s website 
(Unique Code:182471T2609202297), all concerned are informed that PITB has decided to CANCEL the cited 
process for procurement. This advertisement is also available on PITB and PPRA websites. 

 

2. Reference Invitation to Bid Notice titled as “PROCUREMENT OF MOBILE PHONES FOR THE PROJECT 
TITLED “PROGRAMME UNIT FOR DIGITIZATION AND IMPLEMENTATION AT CHIEF MINISTER 
OFFICE” (EGOV - 13), uploaded on PITB’s website, all concerned are informed that PITB has decided to 
CANCEL the cited process for procurement. This advertisement is also available on PITB website. 

 

Director (Development & Procurement) 
Punjab Information Technology Board 

13th Floor, Arfa Software Technology Park, 346-B, Ferozepur Road Lahore. 
Ph: (042) 99000000, Fax (042) 99232123 Web: www.pitb.gov.pk 


